
        

 
 

Term 2 Committee Meeting & AGM – postponed 

 Hello and welcome back to term 2! Our term 2 

committee meeting and AGM has been postponed due to Covid 

19. We will notify you of the new date as soon as it is locked in. In 

the meantime, if you have any concerns or queries about anything 

NOOSH related please contact us by email: 

normanhurstoshc@outlook.com  

 

Coronavirus update 

The staff at NOOSH are working hard to ensure our 

children, staff and parents are safe during this time, and we 

have strict policies and procedures that we are practicing on a 

daily basis. This includes increased hand washing and offering 

hand sanitizer to children who have touched something another child may have touched. 

We are frequently wiping down and sanitising areas at NOOSH that are high touch areas, 

including touchscreens, keyboards and mice. We have marked spots on the floor so that 

children know how far they are from each other for indoor activities. We are also 

continually reminding the children that they are to stay 1.5 metres from each other during 

play time. If you have any questions regarding our policies are procedures, please see our 

COVID 19 policy available on our website, or email us at normanhurstoshc@outlook.com 

 

Informing us about your child’s attendance at NOOSH 

 Many of our families are listening to the NSW government’s 
instructions to keep their children at home during the pandemic, and we 
want to thank them for all the hard work they are doing. We encourage all 
families to mark their child as ‘away’ on the Webserver until they are to 
come back. However if your circumstances change, we ask that you let us 
know of this changes in writing by emailing us at 
normanhurstoshc@outlook.com. This is to ensure that we have adequate 
staff on every day. 
 
 

 
 

Joke: 

Q: What is black and 

white and black and 

white and black and 

white and black and 

white and black and 

white? 

A: A panda rolling down 

a hill. 

Abdullah, year 3 

 

Joke: 

Q: What is a cat’s 

favourite pudding? 

A: Mice pudding 

Robert, year 4 
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Website updates 

 
 We have updated our website to include our COVID-19 policy and our new child 

protection policy, which are available in policies section under the tab in ‘About us’: 

http://www.normanhurstoshc.com.au/about-us-2/ 

 We have also uploaded the menus for term 2 and are adding our weekly programs, which 
are also available in the ‘About us’ tab. 
 
 

Vacation Care 
 

Our vacation care had to change dramatically due to the Coronavirus restrictions, 
however a great time was had by all! The children loved the sea creatures visit, as well as 
the nerf gun gaming day, the staff vs. students sports day and the drive in Movie Day! 
Special thanks to Lisa Manton for the loan of the projector! 

 

     
 
 

If you have any other questions, or need any assistance with anything related to NOOSH, 
please feel free to email us: normanhurstoshc@outlook.com 
 
A note from one of our students:  

 
 

Letter to Parents: 

Hope you had a happy ANZAC day. 

Your kids are having so much fun at 

NOOSH. Hope you have a good day 

parents. 

Paige, year 3 

https://u13890134.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=Ok5juNULxowkY-2BfwyvIWwIk7CKOIdaLQy3JxfuFzQleoNSmVauYAQgLwakcmfpA7g-2BcaTNeKVrGMnwlbaw5rDQ-3D-3Dh0_E_x2CXP9nNryY4FJ8tg0xmni9-2FvN1XxYF9wrbCBweqV8phpkINC6R0ZyIPim0IebRXEpry1xUDoJ8n-2BkODHmfd98zvwZDs9pE00IRpZXYJyxyjqu6wIrYrXP0FoHbKFx08qOkYgGNcdW0RWf0ldREPzjZiLXcX0VYM3WL9RVfgjaixdF6-2B-2BMlTQz7gmp-2FUbM2g1bELiPsO4jmbmeF0tp-2FxEFidYV2gUrmoUkewg4MJs9k1X4nbVj5tVOx9B3lmvc3-2B
mailto:normanhurstoshc@outlook.com

